
Riverview School District 

Board of Directors’ Work Study 

March 10, 2017 

Raging River Cafe 

Fall City, Washington 
 

 

The Riverview School District Board of Directors held a Board Work Study on March 

10, 2017, at the Raging River Café in Fall City, Washington. 

 

Present:  Carol Van Noy, Jodi Fletcher, Sabrina Parnell, Danny Edwards, and Dr. 

Anthony Smith 

 

Ms. Van Noy began the meeting at 7:00 AM. 

 

The Board discussed the following:   

 

 Good News! 

o Science Fair 

o Levy Cliff 

o Reflections Art Competition 

o CHS Art Rooms and Tri-Mechanical 

o New Superintendent’s Cabinet Members Chris Collins and Ruby Perez 

 

 Community Meetings Next Week (Board Members invited!): 

o Boundary Review Committee 

o City of Duvall Growth Meeting 

 

 Superintendent Focus Areas and Evaluation 

 

 Labor Contracts and Superintendent Updates 

 

 Superintendent Evaluation Updates 

 

 School Start Times 

 

 Other? 

 

There was no action taken. 

 

The meeting ended at 8:00 AM.   

 

 

 

APPROVED BY THE RIVERVIEW BOARD OF DIRECTORS AT THEIR 

REGULARLY HELD MEETING ON MARCH 28, 2017. 


